From: Carolyn Bauer [mailto:CFOBau21@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 12:17 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Cc: alanmglasser@gmail.com; Carolyn Bauer
Subject: Spruce Wood at Durham Condominium Association response to Boundary
line adjustment

Good Morning Mr. Behrendt,

On behalf of the Board of Directors (and the residents of SWADCA), | am writing this to let you
know that we find no objection to this project.

We have reviewed the documents and gathered expert advice from our neighbor, Robert
Brown, and find that there is no impact to our Association from this proposal.

We may have interested neighbors attending the site walk but we as a Board have
communicated to our neighbors that we see no problem with this adjustment.

Thank you for the information.
If you have any question for me, please feel free to contact me. | will not be back from Florida
until the middle of May or else | would be at the site visit.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Bauer
6 Roysann Way
President

Spruce Wood at Durham Condominium Association
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